
Technology-Assisted Language Teaching: A study of In-service professionals

Consent Letter

Dear TALL Summer Institute Participant:

Thanks for your participations the TALL research project. We are interested in how you think about implementing your instruction with your English Language Learners using technology. We are particularly interested in whether and how our training course has an impact on this thinking. 
We would like to ask for your participation in the following ways:

1) a questionnaire where you provide us your opinions concerning language and technologies.

· All the information you provide will remain confidential at all times.

· All identity information will be deleted.

· Data will be used for this study only.  The content of questionnaires and the interviews will NOT be disclosed to outsiders at any time. 
2) participate in interview sessions where we will ask you questions and use your journal reflections about your experience with technology in your teaching and study.  You do NOT have to answer any questions you do not want to in the interviews.

· All the information from the interviews will remain confidential at all times.

· You will be given a pseudonym in the interview data to protect your identity

· The interview information will be used for this study only.  It will NOT be disclosed to outsiders at any time.

3) allow us to review your reflective writings and online course postings as part of the study

· All writing will be archived, coded, and reported anonymously. 

4) allow us to tape record the reflective sessions which are held during the Summer Institute
· All the data will be archived, coded, and reported anonymously. 

· All the data from the discussions will be placed in a locked cabinet and be destroyed in five years. 

· You will be given a pseudonym in the data to protect your identity.

· The data will be used for this study only. It will not be disclosed to outsiders at any time.
Participation in this study is voluntary. Your participation or non-participation will in no way impacts your grading or status in the Summer Institute, nor your standing at the University. In exchange you will be assisting in the advancement of knowledge concerning professional development and intelligent implementation of technologies to support the education of English Language Learners in schools. We are asking for your participation from July 1, 2003 through June 30, 2004. You may stop participation in this study at any time without penalty.  If you decide to withdraw during the study, you can retrieve all information you provided back from us and none of your information will be used in this study.

If you have any questions about this study, please contact us (Natasha Anthony, at harolda@empireone.net
, Shannon Hilliker, at sh1205@albany.edu, Sabrina Johnson-Taylor, at SabrinaMole@aol.com , Chi-Hua Tseng, at (518) 489-7352, ct0529@albany.edu, or Jieun You, at (518) 427-6369, jy0527@albany.edu) or our supervisor of this study (Dr. Carla Meskill, at (518) 442-5007, cmeskill@uamail.albany.edu).  If you have any questions about your rights as a research volunteer, please contact the Compliance Office, Office for Research, the University at Albany at 437-4561.

I, _________________ , hereby give my consent to the above conditions of this study and understand I can stop participating at any time.

_________________________ _______________

Signature




  Date

Thank you very much for your interest in participating in this study.  You will be offered a copy of this consent to keep as a record.

